
    CORUNNA HIGH SCHOOL ANNOUNCEMENTS 

January 5, 2023 

 

All 9th-12th Grade Drama Members: Auditions for Bye Bye Birdie will be next 

week! You will audition on either Tuesday the 10th or Wednesday the 11th at 3:15 

in Mrs. Lentz' room directly after school. Be prepared to sing a short song for us. 

Remember this is a loud, fun, comedy musical, so pick a song that shows you can be 

loud and crazy! Also, find a song that can show your singing range. There are some 

parts that are not strong singing characters as well. You will be asked to read from 

the script to show those acting chops! If you are planning to work backstage, see 

Mrs. Lentz to let her know!  

Attention all 8
th

 grade boys interested in playing basketball: Today and tomorrow 

there will be Open Gym at the middle school from 3:00-4:00 pm. Please wait until 

2:40 and then walk over to the middle school and enter through the side locker 

room door to change. These Open Gyms are NOT mandatory, but players are highly 

encouraged to attend. The first official day of practice is next Monday, January 

9
th

.  

There will be a meeting in the cafeteria tomorrow during Cavs Time for any 8
th

 

through 10
th

 grade student interested in going to Washington DC this March. Mr. 

Herrick will be over to handout information and answer questions. We have only 25 

spots remaining so if you are interested please plan to be at the meeting tomorrow. 

Today's lunch choices are: Hamburger Bar; Meat Lovers or Pepperoni Pizza; Spicy 

Chicken Sandwich; Mini Corn Dogs; Monterey Chicken Salad; or Chicken Salad 

Flatbread. 

 

 

 

 


